2005 BOD HPDE Report

The JCNA’s HPDE program will be ready with an abbreviated schedule of events by AGM time. Because we lost three of the six previous Regional Coordinators, the Journal article with the names of the coordinators and the full schedule of events will not appear until the May/Jun issue, (which will probably be received in July) somewhat late to be fully effective.

We have Scott Young (S.C.) and Gary Hagopian, (N.E.) as repeat coordinators, and Mark Smith, (N.C.) who has recently signed on. We need coordinators for the N.W., S.E., and S.W. regions. Jerry Mouton, previous S.W. coordinator is working on that region’s schedule only, after which the new S.W. coordinator must take over.

From the JCNA Regional  Directors of the S.W., N.W., and S.E. regions, we need help in finding new coordinators to schedule and participate in events in their respective regions. Please help by either finding those individuals for me, or at least provide me with several names and contact info of individuals that I might contact regarding these positions.

For the JCNA to remain / become  a vital and growing organization, we must find new / additional ways to provide services to our membership. If we concentrate on that goal, membership retention and growth will take care of itself. I believe that HPDE, like Slalom, will prove to become such a service.
Gary Hagopian,  NERD
